
From: Lisa M. Sox <LisaSox@scsenate.gov>
To: Philpott, KatieKatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 5/20/2014 4:16:06 PM
Subject: Commission on Women - Sherri Marie Carr - Listed wrong Congressional District on her 

application

Re: Senator Alexander's constituent Sherri Marie Carr

There was a application mailed to John from Sherri Marie Carr in Seneca, SC who desires to serve on the Commission 
on Women. She put the 1st Congressional District but meant to put 3rd Congressional District or the At-Large seat.

Do we need to get her to complete another application with the correct info, or can you change it on her application? 

Look forward to hearing from you soon.

Lisa Manini Sox
Director of Research
Senate Labor, Commerce & Industry Committee
Office of Senator Thomas Alexander, Chairman
Post Office Box 142
Columbia, South Carolina 29202
Telephone: (803) 212-6220
Fax: (803) 212-6299
Email: lisasox@scsenate.gov
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